





November 29, 2017

Re:

Notification of St. Maarten Cable TV closure

Ref #: CT17-118

Dear TV15 Independent Producers,

By means of this correspondence, we are hereby informing that as of December 31st, 2017 St. Maarten Cable TV as company will cease to exist. All cable TV and data services will be handled by Telem Group of Companies as of January 1st, 2018.

Currently there is no information on the continuity of the services that TV15 provides on the local access channels 115 and 120 as of January 1st, 2018. Therefore, there will be no renewal agreements forthcoming for Independent Producers. The last day of transmission for TV15, will be December 31st, 2017 at midnight.

On behalf of the TV15 team, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your business of the past years. It has been a pleasure working with each and every one of you.

Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions before December 29th, 2017 on the office number 721-542-4361 or via email: Beulah.Jonis@telemgroup.sx

Hoping to have informed you and have a happy and safe holiday and much success for 2018.

Sincerely,

Beulah Jonis

Managing Director

St. Maarten Cable TV